
Dorothy M enasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Wednesday, January 09, 2019 10:49 AM 

Jeff Bates 
Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; Ashley Weisenfeld 

FILED 1/9/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 00132-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180189-TP - Quincy/TDS and Bright House 

Hi Jeff, 

Per your request below, the docket title has been changed from: 

Request for approval of mutual traffic exchange agreement between Quincy Telephone Company 
d/b/a TDS TelecomjQuincy Telephone and Bright House Networks Information Services (Florida), 
LLC. 

to: 

Request for approval of mutual traffic exchange agreement between Quincy Telephone Company 
d/b/a TDS Telecom and Bright House N~tworks Information Services (Florida), LLC. 

V orotfiy :Menasco 
Office of Connnission C[erfi 
(Bs o) 413-6770 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:43 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; Ashley Weisenfeld 
Subject: Docket No. 20180189-TP- Quincy/TDS and Bright House 

Dorothy, please change the docket title so Quincy's name is shown as it appears in MCD- Quincy Telephone Company 

d/b/a TDS Telecom. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 

Florida Public Service Commission 

v- (850) 413-6538 
F- (850) 413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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